
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: August 2, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: 2022-2023 Annual Report from DELAC 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

 
 
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Info only- Recommend that the Board takes the DELAC input under advisement and consider it for future 

policy discussions. 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

The District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) advises the district on English Learner 

Programs and Services. The DELAC committee has met five times this year to receive training and, more 

importantly, to advise the district on improving programs and services for English Learners. DELAC 

members have offered valuable suggestions throughout the year, and this item aims to synthesize and 

present their input to the School Board. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Services Educational Services. 
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